Davis, Tracy C

From: Arba, Ryan <Ryan.Arba@cpuc.ca.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, April 27, 2021 3:30 PM

To: Davis, Tracy C; Sias, Alona

Cc: Wildfire Safety Division; Morgans, Lucy; Tomassian, Koko M.; Wu, Ming; Odunlami, Lola; Arba, Ryan
Subject: WMP - Data Request - Due April 30 2021 - HWT

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Caution - External Email (ryan.arba@cpuc.ca.gov)

Report this Email  Quick response  Emergency response  Tips

Good afternoon,

Respond to the following data request by Friday April 30, 2021, at 5 p.m. Submit your response to the Wildfire Safety
Division inbox at wildfiresafetydivision@cpuc.ca.gov with a copy to ryan.arba@cpuc.ca.gov,
lucy.morgans@cpuc.ca.gov, and koko.tomassian@cpuc.ca.gov.

In section 5.3.10 of its 2020 WMP, HWT introduced its emergency response protocol that included a 3 year/10 year plan
and an intentionally empty Table 29.

1. Inits 2021 WMP Update, HWT stated that there has been no updates to the emergency response protocol. HWT
shall explain the emergency response protocol review process — specifically, HWT shall detail the factors that
were considered before the conclusion of no updates are needed for the 2021 emergency response protocol.

2. Inits 2020 WMP Update, HWT intentionally left Table 29 blank due to the timing of the WMP filing, stating that
the 230 kV Suncrest facility was not operational yet. Since then, the Suncrest facility has been operating for close
to a year and the WSD requests that HWT provides the following spends associated with the emergency
response protocol: Adequate and trained workforce for service restoration (9.1), Preparedness and planning for
service restoration (9.5), and Cooperation with suppression agencies (10.3). If HWT is unable to provide the
requested spends, the utility shall provide a thorough explanation of the limitations.

Regards, Ryan

Ryan Arba

Program and Project Supervisor
Wildfire Safety Division

CA Public Utilities Commission
Ryan.arba@cpuc.ca.gov
0:916-894-5644

C: 916-936-7630

Note: The Wildfire Safety Division will be transitioning into The Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety under the California Natural Resources Agency
as of July 1, 2021 and our contact information will change. More information will be shared shortly. Please reach out if you have any questions.



